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AAACU Celebrates Custodial Appreciation Day 

Alpena, Michigan, October 11, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) student-run 
Wildcat Branch recently showed their appreciation 
to Alpena High School Custodians. 

October 3, 2022 was Custodian Appreciation Day 
and AAACU’s Wildcat Branch wanted to show 
their appreciation to the custodians of Alpena High 
School for all they do to keep the school safe and 
clean.  

William and Evan, Wildcat Branch student tellers 
recently presented custodial staff with thank you 
cards and goodie bags. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, 
Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a 
Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch 
in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the 
Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an 

additional branch in Alpena. As of August 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,370 
members with total assets equal to $572,533,121. 

 

Pictured: Don and Mary, AHS Custodians alongside 
Evan Goff and William Shultz. 


